
From: Hoerning, Edward  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2005 1:54 PM 
To: Yedinak, Lynne 
Subject: RE: Proposed Revision to A-A-20140C Mayonnaise, Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce 
 
Lynne:   
  
It was good to see you again.  I thought the Quality Summit was a successful meeting. 
  
I checked on the analytical methods referenced.  These are acceptable methods for this product.  
We can do these at the S&T Lab. 
  
Ed 


